2 June 1975 ; Y

Mr, Roy Pezoldt | %
President, Space Center Rotary e
st

Nassau Bay Motor Inn
1600 Nasa Blvd 1
Houston, Texas 77058

Dear Mr. Pezoldt and Members:

On behalf of Clear Lake High School and the American
Legion Auxiliary, I wish to express a thank you to
your organization for sponsoring Miss Prissy Smith
to Texas Girls State., It is through organizations,
like Space Center Rotary that future citizens of
our state can participate in citizenship training
progams, The Girls State program is a laboratory
in Texas government with emphasis on community
participetion ané involvement in local government,
Bzcause of your interest in the youth of our
community, we are able to send more young ladies

to the Texas Girls State Session, which is held

in Seguin, at Texas Lutheran College., This program
provides an immeasurable amount of knowledge and
appreciation of the country in which we live,

It is my hope that upon her return at the ené of
June, Frissy andé I might visit you and report back
to you on the Girls State Session., 4gain, may 1
express my deepest appreciation for your interest
in the Girls State program.

Sincerely, : ' Z
Mary Ellen Trahan

Teacher, Clear ILake Eigh School
Texas Girls State Staff Member



